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MMU Newsletter 

DID YOU KNOW? 

MMU offers automatic bill pay 

each month.  It’s fast, easy, 

and convenient!  To learn 

more, or to sign up, please 

contact MMU at: 

712-655-3905

O C T O B E R  
2 0 2 0  

MMU LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE  

Check it Out! 

FIBER UPDATE 
Lots of action in Manning as crews work to 

install the new Fiber infrastructure. There are 

approx. 7 blocks of fiber duct left to bury.  

About 60% of the fiber has been pulled into 

the duct and splicing has started.  Most of the 

equipment is installed at the headend and will 

soon be ready for testing.  Crews are 

expected to begin cutovers by early 

December 2020. Crews will also be working 

on seeding yards. 

Thanks for being a part of our 

automatic bill pay promotion! 

Enjoy your new Apple iPad! 
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proprius. In consequat os quae nulla magna. Delenit 

abdo esse quia, te huic. Ratis neque ymo, venio illum 

pala damnum. Aptent nulla aliquip camur ut consequa.  

Aptent. Adipiscing magna  

jumentum velit iriure  

obruo vel.Volutpat mos  

at neque nulla lobortis  

dignissim conventio,  

torqueo, acsi roto modo.  

Feugait in obruo quae ingenium  

tristique elit vel natu meus. 

MMU partnered with the City of Manning to host the 3rd annual 

Customer Appreciation on July 23rd at the Kerkhoff Shelter House in 

Manning.  It was a fun evening for all!  A huge thank you to Theo & 

Bonnie Ramsey, owners of The Ramsey’s Market, who entertained 

the crowd with live music. Not only did they give a great deal on all 

the meal supplies for the evening, but WOW can they sing!  Back 

again by popular demand were the famous Deb’s Corner Café pies.    

MMU also handed out gift bags as a special thank you to customers.  

The community support is truly valued by MMU!      

 

2020 HIGHLIGHTS 
MMU celebrates YOU, 

our valued customers! 

NOTICE OF 

PROCEDURE 

FOR 

REQUESTING 

INFORMATION 

FROM 

OR 

REGISTERING 

COMPLAINTS 

WITH 

MANNING 

MUNICIPAL 

UTILITIES 

CONCERNING 

SERVICE 

DISCONNECTION, 

SAFETY OR 

RENEWABLE 

ENERGY 
 

Persons desiring to request 

information from or register 

complaints with Manning 

Municipal Utilities  

CONCERNING SERVICE 

DISCONNECTION, SAFETY OR 

RENEWABLE ENERGY may do 

so by contacting: 

Jeremy Carroll 
321 Center Street 
Manning, Iowa 51455 
 

712-655-3905 
 

If your complaint is related to 

service disconnection, safety, 

or renewable energy and 

Manning Municipal Utilities 

does not resolve your 

complaint, you may request 

assistance from the Iowa 

Utilities Board by calling (515) 

725-7321, or toll-free (877) 

565-4450, by writing to 1375 

E. Court Avenue, Room 69, 

Des Moines, Iowa 50319-

0069, or by E-mail to 

customer@iub.iowa.gov. 

 

 

www.mmuia.com 
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